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PO Box 60572, Reno, NV 89506
Email: hq@sierranevadaairstreams.org
Phone: 775 972 5011

April, 2007

SNU Members,

This special mailing includes the April newsletter, a list of current SNU members, the 2007 SNU rally 
schedule and  two items of business that need the attention of all SNU members. 

The first issue is the proposed SNU bylaws change. The second is the WBCCI proposal to extend non-
Airstream manufactured Class A motorhomes membership in WBCCI. This issue will come up for a vote in
July at the Delegates Meeting in Perry GA.

At this time, the SNU does not have an elected delegate to attend this meeting and cast votes for SNU 
members on this issue. We do however want your opinions and comments. Please read the enclosed 
proposed amendment and then call or email your opinions to the SNU. If you are planning to attend the 
WBCCI International Rally in Perry and would be willing to be elected Delegate for the SNU, please let us 
know ASAP.

Jerry  Thornburg

phone: email: address:

Sierra Nevada Unit

phone: (775) 972 5011 email: hq@SierraNevadaAirstreams.org

PO Box 60572 Reno, NV 89506

If you have any  questions regarding any of the information in this packet, don't hesitate to call me or 
Bryan Leipper at 775 972 5011.

Sincerely

Jerry Thornburg, President SNU
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http://sierranevadaairstreams.org/snu/index.html 


